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Board Direction 

07.HC0004 

 

 

 

At a meeting held on  30th August 2017, the Board considered the documents on file 

generally and the report of the Inspector (which was completed following the request 

by the prospective applicant to close the consultation).  

 

The Board noted the content of the Inspector’s report and agreed that the pre-

application consultations be formally closed. 

 

The prescribed bodies as identified by the inspector are considered satisfactory. 

 

Note: the Board noted the matters raised in pre-application meeting of January 30th 

2017 and agreed that the matter of site selection justification, and an understanding 

of how the proposed facility will serve traffic travelling on the M17 – M18 corridor, 

should be comprehensively covered in the documentation supporting the application.  

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 30th August 2017 

 Conall Boland    

 

 

Please issue a copy of this Board Direction with the notification letter. 


